
 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!! 

It was an absolute joy for me to be able to join our Year 4 children 

on their trip to the Theatre Royal yesterday. The children were 

absolutely amazing and I think I had more pleasure in watching 

their little faces light up and hearing their laughter, than I did 

watching the actual production.  

We have our whole school production ‘Cinderella’ on Monday 

morning, which I know the children (and staff) will thoroughly 

enjoy. 
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Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 29th November  

Nursery N/A 
Reception 94.67% 

Year 1 91% 

Year 2 95% 

Year 3 94.33% 

Year 4 91% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 92% 

Weekly average 93% 
 ‘Well done’ to Year 5 for their fantastic 

attendance this week. 

I am extremely impressed with our improved 

attendance; thank you for your continued 

support. Unfortunately, we do have some 

families now facing court dates, which we 

really do try to avoid. However, children do 

need to be in school! 

Dates for your Diary 

2nd December 2024 Cinderella Pantomime in School 

11th December 2024 KS1 Nativity for Parents - 1.30pm 

12th December 2024 Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Lunch & Winter Fair 

13th December 2024 Christmas Disco all children (No clubs after school) 

16th December 2024 Early Years Nativity for Parents at 9.30am 

17th December 2024 Year 1 Beamish Trip 

20th December 2024 Break up for Christmas Holidays (no after school clubs) 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Benyamin 

Reception Emma 
Year 1 Abigail 
Year 2 Oliver R 

Year 3 Adam 
Year 4 All of the Class 

Year 5 Layla M 
Year 6 Liyana 

Hi Arp Lizzie 
 

Thank you for your very kind donations of chocolate and bottles this morning; I have had a great day - 

only joking! You will see your donations at the winter fayre. 

Welfare Officer We now have a welfare officer, Lyndsey Mallen, working with our school. 

Lyndsey is able to support families with a range of financial matters. I have attached Lyndsey’s 

information and if you would like to get in touch with Lyndsey, her preferred method of initial 

communication is that you text her and she will then contact you. If you would like further information 

before contacting Lyndsey, please contact our family support worker Mrs Stewart and she will be able to 

advise you.  

 

 


